
 

 

Dear valuable participants of the World Water Challenge 2016, 

On behalf of the organizer of the Korea International Water Week 2016, I would like to express our 

deepest appreciation for your dedicated participation in the World Water Challenge 2016 during 

the Korea International Water Week 2016 (KIWW2016). I hope you returned home safe with good 

memories. 

It is our sincere honor and pleasure to have you as one of our invaluable participant as well as the 

finalist. We believe that your valuable participation and contribution leaded to the successful 

event and our audiences were amply satisfied with all the presentations with the feasible solutions. 

During the World Water Challenge 2016, we invited 9 outstanding solution providers to the final 

round where the creative solutions and ideas including yours to the designated water problems are 

presented and in-depth discussions are followed. We believe the World Water Challenge 2016 

provided an important platform for the participants to share their invaluable experience and 

knowledge on water issues arising from around the world and forge broad network among 

everyone in attendance of the event. In addition, 8 selected solution providers are awarded and 

celebrated at the closing ceremony of the Korea International Water Week 2016. 

Without your effort and dedication, the World Water Challenge would not have been the fruitful 

that it was. I trust that you found your involvement in the World Water Challenge 2016 and KIWW 

2016 both valuable and rewarding and your solutions and ideas will contribute to another great 

leap forward in solving the water issues around the world. 

Once again, I would like to convey my deepest appreciation for your contribution and wish you 

good health and happiness in the years ahead.  

We truthfully hope that we get the chance to see you again at the Korea International Water Week 
2017 in Gyeongju, Gyeongsangbuk-do as well as the next World Water Challenge 2017.  

 

 

Jung-moo Lee 
President of Korea Water Forum (KIWW 2016 Organizer) 
 
on behalf of the co-hosts of the KIWW 2016 
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K-water, Rep. of Korea 


